
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Reception travelled by 
bus to the Science 

Museum to investigate 
the topic of Space. 

Pupils saw rocket ships, 
discussed the idea of 
gravity and learned 

about Yuri Gagarin -
the first man in space. 
We also had an exciting 
visual and immersive 
experience exploring the 
Pattern Pod. It was a 

very fun day! 

The Science Museum 
Friday 9th February 2024 


